Meeting Notes 3/25/2014
Juniata College

Wellness Committee

February 25, 2014; 11:00 am

Basement of 1923 Moore Street
Committee Members Present:

Joel Pheasant
Kerri
Betty McKim  

Stephanie
Andrea Smith
Penny Hooper Conway
The meeting was called to order and the committee was presented with the following agenda:

1. Discuss Old Business 
a. Life Line Screening:  Andrea relayed to the Wellness Committee Members that Health America does not recommend offering this screening to employees because it sometimes gives false positives and boosts insurance costs.   The committee would like to have more information from Health America on what tests in particular cause false readings and also what percentage.
b. Massages and Yoga on Campus—Andrea reported to the committee that Jen Champion’s Yoga participants on Mondays was up to 5 people now and that Jen Streb’s yoga class on Thursdays typically has between 12 and 15. 
c. Springs Wellness Event:   The committee was presented with 3 fitness challenge ideas from Health America.   The committee will look over the ideas and get in touch with Andrea to let her know their thoughts.   Would like to get the challenge underway in May.
d. Lunch and Learns:   The committee has decided to do a lunch and learn in April on Yoga and Massages that are offered on campus.   Andrea will reach out to our yoga instructors and a massage therapists to see if they would be willing to do this lunch and learn for us.
2. New Business

a. Smoking Cessation:   It was suggested that perhaps we offer a smoking cessation class here on campus.  Penny recommended that we follow through with the Wellness Survey that we have talked about and see if there is a need for the smoking cessation program.

b. Upcoming events:  Andrea handed out information on a run being sponsored by the Huntingdon County Dance Academy.   Committee members were asked to hang the flyers in their offices if they could and reminded that we offer Wellness Grants for such events if we know in advance.  Joel also talked about a web site that lists various races in the area;  www.raystownraces.org.  Listed on that site presently is the Dr. Miller run on April 26th and the Bunny Hop April 19th.
The next Wellness Committee meeting will be April 22nd, 2014.
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